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Minutes of a meeting of the Sailing Committee held online on 7 October 2021 at 7pm

Attendance:
	Rear Commodore Sailing
	Robert Govier
	Attendance

	Sailing and Membership Secretary
	Sally Gostelow
	Attended

	Commodore
	Kelvin Tolson
	Attended

	Training Principle & Wanderer Dinghy Representative
	Richard Maltby
	Attended

	Chief Instructor and Sailing Equipment Supervisor
	Ruth Oliver
	Apologies

	Race Recorder Coordinator
	Joceline Davis
	Apologies

	Support Boat Team Representative
	Sam Turner
	Attended

	Laser Class Captain
	Mike Oliver
	Attended

	Tasar Class Captain
	Rick Perkins
	

	Merlin Rocket Class Captain
	Huw Reynolds
	Apologies

	General Handicap Dinghy Class Captain
	David Connor
	Apologies

	Small Catamaran Class Captain
	Glenn Cook
	Attended

	Big Catamaran Class Captain
	Peter King
	Attended

	Cruisers Class Captain
	Jeremy Scott
	

	Cadet Captain
	Tom Oliver
	Attended

	Windsurfing Fleet Representative
	Simon Reynolds
	

	Slow Handicap Dinghy Class Captain
	Position Vacant
	N/A

	Asymmetric Class Captain
	Position Vacant
	N/A



Robert Govier presented the accompanying slides for discussion.

Actions & decisions:
· Minutes of the August meeting approved
· Prize Giving moved to Sunday 7th at 1pm or after sailing, whichever is later. Laying Up Supper retained for Saturday evening, but limited numbers (TBC). Other classes may hold individual events. 
· Class Captains to look at tides and weather for the period between Christmas and New Year to potentially hold some informal/formal racing/sailing. Safety Boat could be available with some notice. Tides are mid-morning on NYE. 
· KSSA Youth Training Event on 6th November. Richard leading planning and coordination with Cadets Committee. Looking to Cadet parents to provide support with KSSA. Planning for 4 or 5 safety boats (PG, Bella, 2 club ribs + KSSA rib) 
· Topper ITCA Regional Event in May 2023 – Planning meeting on Friday at TBSC to commence planning. 
· Special Awards nominations were agreed. Suggestion was made that the Cadet Committee could organise a Contribution to Cadet Sailing award. 
· Planning a working party early in the new year to tidy up the sailing racks. Message to go out to members to ask them to clear out anything that’s not clearly labelled and/or on racks by the end of the sailing season. 
· Vote of thanks raised to Tom Oliver for his work as Cadet Class Captain. Tom is stepping down as he’s turning 18 before the next meeting. 
· Sally to send out a rough order of class duties. 
· Next SC meeting scheduled for 11th November
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